
Camp group sizes will be limited, and students will stay with the same group of campers
throughout each day and throughout the camp week.
Students as well as all employees of the school will wear cloth face coverings. Our youngest
campers can wear face shields that will be provided by the school.
Temperature screenings & symptom checks will be conducted each morning for campers and
camp leaders.
Camp will be conducted in rooms where social distancing can be maintained.
Surfaces and equipment that are frequently touched will be sanitized regularly. 
Sharing of supplies will be minimized.
Campers and camp leaders who are sick should not come to campus. 
Campers or camp leaders who are exposed to COVID-19, are exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19
or test positive for COVID-19 should notify Walker’s nurse, Dana Ferguson, immediately and
should not come to campus. 
Higher risk activities such as singing, dancing, yelling and playing with wind instruments will
only be done outside and when socially distanced.
Visitors, including parents, will not be allowed in the camp facility. Restricting visitors is a
large part of the strategy by which Walker hopes to reduce the risk of COVID-19 entering our
campus or spreading throughout our campus.
Campers will cleanse their hands often throughout the day.
Lunch, snacks and a refillable water bottle should be sent each day with campers. Campers
will eat in their classrooms. Campers should not share food with others. Additional
information regarding food allowed on campus will be provided prior to the start of camp.
Camp will not include field trips. All campers will remain on-campus throughout camp.
Isolation spaces are available in each building for any person on campus who is exhibiting
symptoms of COVID-19.
Camp leaders will be trained on the Health & Safety guidelines prior to the start of camp and
will be expected to enforce the guidelines through the camp season.

Dear Parent:
 
On-campus summer camps will be held this summer beginning on July 6. Camp will be offered for
in-coming 3-year-olds through Middle School-aged students. Students in the Lower School who
need all-day camps should sign up for Summer Explorers. 
 
Early-bird, lunch bunch, and/or After-Camp Experience (ACE) will be offered for campers who are
in the Primary School Day Camp or the Summer Explorers Camp. Camp offerings that are no
longer being offered have been removed from the website. Camps may be canceled through June
26, 2020, if the minimum camp enrollment is not met. Campers can withdraw through June 26,
2020, and receive a full refund.
 
The health & safety guidelines outlined by the Health & Safety Taskforce for the 2020-2021 school
year in August will be used for the on-campus summer camps. 
 

 



As always, the safety of our students and faculty is our highest priority. If you have any questions
or concerns about camp, please reach out to me. I am happy to provide as much information as I
am able.
 
Sincerely,
 
Dave Harding


